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Culinarian Students: 

As you explore this new career and learning opportunity it is important that you keep in mind that this is a vocational course and requires that you think and act professionally at all times. Professionalism begins with appearance, the first impression that you will make on our customers. This class has a $50.00 lab fee to cover student chef coats and pants, certification, and State test. Payments are due September 15th.

You will need to purchase the following items if they do not have them:

Item




Due Date

Purchased

1.  3-ring binder (large)

with 5 dividers for Portfolio
    9/2

          _________

2.  White long-sleeve

    10/1      
          _________

button down shirt

and necktie




3.  Black “dress” pants and belt 
    10/1

 _________
                       <or>  (NO JEANS)

     “long” black skirt (below knee)


These items will be needed in order to participate in class and culinary events. When in the kitchen or serving functions, full uniforms will be required and alternative assignments will be given those students unable to participate. The Chef Uniform is designed to provide safety while working in a professional kitchen and around hot grease, water, fire, and equipment.

For safety reasons, no open-toed shoes will be allowed in the kitchen, and shorts or skirts must reach at least the knee. Loose or over-sized clothing is not acceptable in the kitchen or dining room.
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 If you wish to keep a pair of shoes or alternate apparel at school to wear during prep that will be fine.

Because we will be working in a professional environment at school, proof of medical insurance is required. 





Students must bring a copy of their medical coverage prior to working in the kitchen or dining room..








